
From: Virginia [mailto:g-dunphy@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 12:30 PM 
To: planadmin 
Subject: Tower 
 
Good afternoon, 
I am writing to you to voice my dissent regarding the massive apartment tower planned for 1550 
N.Prospect Ave. in the parking lot of the Goll Mansion. 
This is urban planning at its worst. The project does not consider the public welfare, traffic, and 
protection and use of the environment- projecting 35' onto the bluff. These are issues all urban planners 
are tasked to address. This is the WRONG plan for our neighborhood.   
   I am asking one favor of you. Please walk past the Goll Mansion at 1550 N.Prospect Ave. and survey 
the site for yourself. This will take 10 minutes out of your very busy day, but your "yes" 
vote will change our neighborhood FOREVER. 
Sincerely 
Virginia Dunphy 
 


